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November 1, 2016

Jose Gonzalez
1955 S 94th St
West Allis, WI 53227

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based on the police report.

On Tuesday, November 1, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class D Operator’s license based
on the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

November 1, 2016

Kuldip Singh
8876 N 95th St #201
Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based upon your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 1, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class D Operator’s license based
upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWC I
City Llerk

City Hali » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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November 1, 2016

David Hinton III Atty. David Halbrooks
Sway Guild LLC 2924 E Linnwood Ave
606-608 S 5th St Milwaukee, WI 53211

Milwaukee, WI 53204
Dear Mr. Hinton:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal, with a warning letter of the Class B Tavern
and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 606-608 S 5th St (“Klik
Launja”) based on the police report.

On October 20, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a warning letter based on the police
report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police
report and aldermanic testimony. Said nonrenewal is effective immediately.

Respectfully,
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November 1, 2016

Atty. David Halbrooks David Hinton III

2924 E Linnwood Ave Sway Guild LLC

Milwaukee, WI 53211 606-608 S 5th St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Hinton:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal, with a warning letter of the Class B Tavern
and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 606-608 S 5th St (“Klik
Launja”) based on the police report.

On October 20, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a warning letter based on the police
report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police
report and aldermanic testimony. Said nonrenewal is effective immediately.

Respectfully,
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November 1, 2016

Francisco Gomez-Ortiz Atty Vincent Bobot

Cantaritos Bar, LLC 5414 'S 13" St

1566 S Muskego Ave Milwaukee, WI 53221

Milwaukee, WI 53204
Dear Mr. Gomez-Ortiz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal, with a ten (10) day suspension of the Class
B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1566-1570 S
Muskego Ave (“Passion Nightclub”) based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant
testimony.

On October 20, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be suspended for ten (10) days based on the police
report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2016,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
suspend for ten (10) days the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based
on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. Said suspension will be in effect
between November 1, 2016 through 11:59 p.m. November 10, 2016.

Respectfully,
MES R;.OWTCZ
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November 1, 2016

Atty Vincent Bobot Francisco Gomez-Ortiz
5414 8 13" St Cantaritos Bar, LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53221 1566 S Muskego Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Gomez-Ortiz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal, with a ten (10) day suspension of the Class
B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1566-1570 S
Muskego Ave (“Passion Nightclub™) based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant
testimony.

On October 20, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be suspended for ten (10) days based on the police
report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2016,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
suspend for ten (10) days the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based
on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. Said suspension will be in effect
between November 1, 2016 through 11:59 p.m. November 10, 2016.

Respectfully,
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November 1, 2016
Manjit Multani
786 Skyway LLC
2601 N 35™ St
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Multani:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class A Malt, Food Dealer, and
Weights & Measures licenses for the premises located at 2601 N 35™ St (“Skyway Food Mart™)
based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, November 1, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt, Food Dealer, and Weights &
Measures licenses on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fec that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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